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INVITATION TO THE MEDIA

Presentation of new EU support 

FOUR MILLION EUROs FOR SERBIAN CIVIL SOCIETY

The Delegation of the European Union to the Republic of Serbia and Support to Civil Society Project invite hereby the representatives of the media to the press conference which will take place on Friday, January 21st 2011, in Hotel Continental (Adriatic Hall, Vladimira Popovica 10 St.), at 11.00h for purpose to present the new EU support to the civil society in Serbia amounting to four million EUR.

The press conference will encompass presentation of activities of the European Union in the area of strengthening the civil society in the Republic of Serbia, the new project supporting the active civil society participation in Serbia’s EU-integration, as well as the call for proposals. Speakers at the press conference will be: H.E. Ambassador Mr. Vincent Degert, Head of Delegation of the European Union to the Republic of Serbia and Mr. Srđan Majstorović, Deputy Director of the EU Integration Office.
At the press conference the media will be informed what is from the EU perspective the role of civil society, how much is the civil sector developed and to what extent is capable to participate and support the further process of Serbia’s EU-integration.     

The second part of the event, after the press conference, will accommodate the informative seminar for the representatives of the civil society organisations interested in participating with their project proposals in the public call.
Therefore we invite the representatives of the media to participate in the event and to inform the public about this new EU support to civil society and the current call for proposals.
INFORMATION ON THE CALL FOR PROPOSALS: The European Union allocated the overall amount of EUR 4 million, from IPA 2009 and IPA 2010, for grants to civil society organisations. The grants awarded selected projects will be between EUR 50,000 and EUR 150,000 while the duration of supported projects is between six (6) and twelve (12) months. The deadline for submitting applications expires on March 10th 2011.
The call for proposals invites the organisations that belong to the wide spectrum of civil society, including non-governmental organisations or organisations at grassroots level, professional organisations, cultural, artistic clubs or associations, media associations, organisations representing social and economic players at large (e.g. associations of consumers, patients, students, business associations, etc.), labour-market actors (trade-unions and associations of employers), to propose projects in partnership with other civil society organisations from the Republic of Serbia, EU member states or countries of region, cultural and educational institutions or local self-governments. 
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